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TORRINGTON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

SPECIAL MEETING – PUBLIC HEARING 

Monday, March 9, 2015, Torrington High School, 50 Major Besse Drive 

 

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 

ROLL CALL:  

 

Present: Ms. Cappabianca, Mr. Hinman, Ms. Hoehne, Mr. Kissko, Mr. Knight, Mr. 

Lamoin, Mr. Nargi, Ms. Richardson, Mr. Thibault, Mr. Traub, Mayor Carbone, 

Ms. Aird, Mr. Bascetta (arrived late), Mr. Campolieta, Ms. Kloczko, Ms. 

Lubomski, Mr. Potter 

 

Absent: No absences.  

 

PRESENTATION OF SUPERINTENDENT’S PROPOSED BUDGET FOR 2015-2016 

 

Ms. Kloczko and Mr. Potter presented to the Board. 

 

DISCUSSION ON PROPOSED BUDGET 
 

Mr. Nargi had questions regarding the information provided and not provided. 

 

Mr. Knight had questions regarding capital budget.  

 

Ms. Richardson asked about changes in line items and how to access the information. 

 

Mayor Carbone commented on the way the presentation was put together and the amount of 

information provided.  

 

The software used to put the budget together was discussed. 

 

COMMENTS FOR THE GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 

Mr. Nargi spoke about education equalization and expenditures.  He talked about revenue from 

the state. 

 

Mr. Traub spoke about lobbying for more equal distribution of state funds. 

 

Mr. Kissko said they need to be tougher with the legislature.  

Mayor Carbone said they need to bring their issues to the legislature in the fall, before these 

issues come up. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

At 6:35 p.m., Ms. Hoehne made a motion to adjourn.  Mr. Knight seconded the motion.  All in 

favor. 


